
 
 

 
 `   

 

 

TO: All licenced Meat Standards Australia (MSA) licenced Processors, Saleyards and Independent 
Boning Rooms 
 
Attention: Authorised person in charge of MSA Standards 
 
Re: Meat Standards Australia Amendment Advice 7/2023 – 1st August 2023 
           
It is a requirement of a Meat Standards Australia (MSA) licensed Processor, Independent Boning 
Rooms or Saleyard to adhere to the relevant sections of the current MSA Standards Manual for the 
processing of beef and/or sheepmeat that follow MSA pathways. 
 
MSA advises an amendment relevant to your business has been made to: 

- MSA Standards, Section 2 – Schedule of fees. 
 
SUMMARY OF MAJOR AMENDMENTS 

Section Amendment 
2.2 Enterprise fees - beef Update to include changes to fee structure 

which are referenced in the Schedule of fees. 
2.3 Saleyards and Independent boning rooms New section referring to Schedule of fees. 

 
MSA Processors, Independent Boning Rooms and Saleyards will have immediate access to the revised 
documents within myMSA – www.mymsa.com.au and the MSA website 
https://www.mla.com.au/marketing-beef-and-lamb/meat-standards-australia/msa-beef/. 
 
MSA licensed Processors, Independent Boning Rooms and Saleyards should note the changes to 
relevant sections of this publication and update any electronic or printed copies maintained on file. 
The revised Standards will be effective immediately.  
 
If you have any queries on the amendment information contained in this advice or wish to update 
your contact details, please contact Meat Standards Australia on 1800 111 672 or email 
msaenquiries@mla.com.au. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
David Packer 
MSA Program Manager  
Meat & Livestock Australia  

http://www.mymsa.com.au/
https://www.mla.com.au/marketing-beef-and-lamb/meat-standards-australia/msa-beef/

